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NEW REPORTING GUIDANCE FOR FACILITIES CONDUCTING POINT-OF-CARE 

(POC) COVID-19 TESTING  
 

 
The Washington State Department of Health (DOH) is introducing new guidance on 
reporting results for facilities conducting point-of-care (POC) COVID-19 testing. All 
facilities administering POC testing for COVID-19 must report all of their COVID-19 
testing results directly to DOH. Reporting COVID-19 test results is legally required by 
Washington State WAC 246-101 and Washington State Board of Health’s emergency 
rule, WAC 246-101-017. 
 
Attached are the POC Testing Result Report Form and a spreadsheet template. 
Additional information is available on the DOH webpage: Reporting COVID-19 Test 
Results for Point-of-Care Testing Facilities. 
 
You are no longer required to report POC test results to Benton-Franklin Health District. 
Please transition immediately to reporting to the Washington State Department of Health. 
  
If you have questions about reporting COVID-19 POC testing results, email  
doh-surv@doh.wa.gov. 
 
 
Attachments: 
 
COVID-19 POC DOH reporting form_final_2020NOV18.pdf (149k) 
 

POC Reporting Spreadsheet Template.xlsx (30k) 
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